
Portland St. Patrick Athletic Association November meeting Parish Hall - 11/01/2020  

Present:  Mike Coyne, Kim Schrauben, Dan Lawless, Pat Russman, Randy Hodge, Mark & Jill Scheurer, 

Robin Garn. 

Meeting called to order & opening prayer by Mike Coyne at 6:33 p.m.  

Report of the President: (Mike) The team shared many suggestions for AA member of the month.  Al & 

Karla Schrauben were selected. Still looking for new leadership to join the athletic association for the 

future.  Pat & Randy are working on recruiting.  

Report of Secretary (Kim):  No changes.  

Report of Treasurer (Dan):  Dan reviewed the budget with those in attendance.  Still working to balance 

the budget and understand details better through working with Sr. Rose and developing better reports.  

Budget looks good to date, some loss of revenue from previous years but Athletic expense is down too. 

Athletic Director (Pat):  Fall sports have wrapped up their seasons except for the varsity teams.  Varsity 

volleyball will begin playing in districts at Fulton on 11/2.  Tickets for play-off games are sold by 

GoFan.com  Cross country finals are 11/7 and 11/8, football will play on Saturday 11/7.  Boys 7th grade 

basketball has an opening for a coach. High school girls basketball teams will have a meeting on 11/3.  

Practice will begin the following week Monday.  Boys will start the week after.  Will check interest for 

5th & 6th grade basketball teams and possibly schedule a couple games. Megan Brown is stepping down 

as bowling coach.  Position to be posted. CMAC is a go at this time for basketball with first games 

scheduled Dec. 8th for girls and Dec. 12th for boys.  

Sports Raffle Winners: 10/4-Amy Parkhouse 10/11-Geri Gross 10/18-Martin Leik 10/25-Brian & Nancy 

Wohlscheid    

Fall Fest Update:  So far 315 dinner tickets have been sold.  Hoping to sell 500 total.  Will send out a 

sign-up genius for workers for Sunday.  Dinners will be picked up in the parish hall.  Raffle tickets are still 

being sold.  Connie Vallier was the winner of the early ticket purchase contest.  

Old Business: Plants & Grounds are working on getting the heat going in the building.  Signs for building 

- went to city for guidelines; getting a quote for signs;  waiting for quote and approval from diocese to 

move forward.  Currently the diocese has a rule not to name building for individuals.  Once we have the 

quote we will work with Fr. Mike to discuss.  

New Business:  None 

Meeting ended with prayer led by Randy at 7:25. Next meeting will be 12/6. 


